
 

PAY IT FORWARD!! 
CHRISTMAS CAMPAIGN NOV-DEC (2017)   

                             When Austerity Bites! 

This Christmas families are experiencing one of the most challenging 

times seen in many years.  Welfare reform and the introduction of 

universal credit has given “austerity” a whole new meaning.   

Families are facing a minimum of 6 weeks (some up-to 3 months) 

without any form of financial support as the government introduces 

one of the hardest hitting welfare reforms seen in modern history. 

NOW IS THE TIME TO ACT!!  It’s true that 

most people are finding it harder to 

stretch the pennies, but we always have 

something to give. Let’s all make 

Christmas easier for someone who needs 

a little extra help this year. 

Pay it forward, this Christmas 

WHAT ARE WE 

ASKING FOR!! 

FOOD HAMPERS 

(BIG OR SMALL).       

TOYS (ALL AGE GROUPS).  

UNWANTED GIFTS        

SIMPLY FILL A BOX 

WITH XMAS ESSENTIALS  

WRAP A PRESENT AND 

STATE WHAT AGE 

GROUP AND WHETHER 

IT’S FOR A BOY OR GIRL 

MAKE IT A GROUP 

COLLECTION OR INDIVIDUAL 
DONATION 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, 
CONTACT 

Richard Piper 
 President of Stirling 

University Social Work 
Society 

07393283101 
 

rip00005@students.stir.ac.uk 

 

 



 


